
Melissa Paly
Kittery Point
LD 56
To the members of the House Environment and Natural Resources Committee:
I urge you to oppose this bill to remove the fee for purchase of bags at retail stores. 
This small fee is a reminder to shoppers to bring their own bags, which reduces the 
amount of plastic bags produced and disposed of in our state. According to the World 
Economic Forum, plastic bag bans and fees for bag purchase have shown to be 
effective at reducing both use and disposal of plastic bags. That means less waste and 
less litter fouling roadsides and coastlines. Let's not take Maine backwards - please 
vote no on LD56.
Sincerely,
Melissa Paly
Kittery Point, ME


